



Subject : Email Response to Di Fei, Su
From : Hangweib@ gmail.com 
To : Di Fei, Su
Dear Di Fei, Su.

I have read your application letter and I believe you are the prefect candidate for the professional writing team 

First of all, I feel sorry that your internship opportunity in the summer was cancelled  due to the Covid-19 pandemic. You have demonstrated strong writing skills in your application letter, and your research experience with a PHD student is also very impressive. Your weakness is actually a strength, and I believe people who push themselves too hard are the kind of people that will gain good results. 

I have attached my application letter in my blog as well, please have a look if you are interested. If you have any questions, please feel free to be in touch. I will always be available and happy to answer your questions.

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely,

Hangwei Bao. 

—-
Hangwei Bao, ENGL301 Student 
University of British Columbia 
Email : Hangweib @ gmail. com Phone: 7789296339

